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Press release 
March, 2025 
 
 

Centaurium Aviation becomes a sales 
partner of Guimbal Cabri G2 helicopter 
Dallas, March 12, 2025 

Centaurium Aviation Ltd., an independent representative of Bell Flight 
in Switzerland and a comprehensive helicopter service provider, is 
expanding its product portfolio with Guimbal Hélicoptères and becoming 
an official sales agent for the Guimbal Cabri G2 helicopter in 
Switzerland and internationally. 
 
 
Effective immediately, Centaurium Aviation Ltd. is adding a lightweight training helicopter 

to its product range and is now a new sales agent for the Guimbal Cabri G2 in Switzerland 

as well as internationally. 

 

“With this step, we are closing the gap in the market for a small, two-seater training 

helicopter for flight schools, helicopter companies, and private individuals,” says Ivan 

Schmidhalter, CEO of Centaurium Aviation Ltd. “Flight schools in Switzerland are 

increasingly looking for alternatives with reduced noise emissions for their training 

operations. With its fully articulated bearingless three-blade main rotor and Fenestron® 

tail rotor, the G2 is perfectly suited for flight schools, businesses, and private users. 

Featuring a high-quality, modern cockpit, crash-tested seats, and numerous additional 

options, this helicopter is a perfect addition to our existing portfolio.” 

 

“We are delighted to have gained Centaurium Aviation Ltd. as a strong and established 

helicopter partner in Switzerland,” says Bruno Guimbal, Chairman and CEO Hélicoptères 

Guimbal. 

 

Two brand-new Cabri G2 helicopters, already in production, will be available for interested 

flight schools, operators, and private individuals starting in September 2025. 
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From left to the right:  
Bruno Guimbal - President Hélicoptères Guimbal and George Tsilalidis, Managing Director, South 
of the Alps – Centaurium Aviation Ltd. at the Verticon trade show in Dallas, Texas 
 
For further information please contact Ivan Schmidhalter, CEO – Centaurium Aviation Ltd., 
ivan.schmidhalter@centaurium-aviation.com 
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